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For those of you and your teams that have taken the required Information Security Awareness Training, a very big thank you!  So far, we have only had a 30% participation rate for the training that is due for completion on October 31st (as of Monday, October 17th).  

Instructions for accessing the training modules are available at http://www.uthsc.edu/its/information-security/training.php.  

There will be reports in iLogin, as there have been in past years.  Those reports are in the final stages of testing before we release them to the campus.  You will have the ability to search by a specific last name, or search for an entire department; either a list of all individuals, or just those that have either completed or have NOT completed the training. 

I personally thank you for being my liaison to your departments.  Without your help, we couldn’t get the campus trained.


Thank you,

Chris Madeksho
Information Security, Information Technology Services
University of Tennessee Health Science Center
877 Madison Ave., Room 770
Memphis, TN  38163
(901) 448-1579
mmadeksh@uthsc.edu 

